
Hr. Charles !{. Arslanian 
24 Hhealer Avenue 

Fenruary 5, 1 76 

Valley Stream, :~ew York 11580 

Dear l r. Arslanian: 

Some time ago we wrote you asiinq you to 
rene•J your St. Vartan Ste\.rardship for 
another year. ·le are most anxious to hear 
from you in this ·regard, and vlOuld be hanpy 
if you could resoond. 

Your initial enrollment as a Ste~ard is 
evidence of your awareness of t3e im~ortance 
of t~1i>:~ :;.">rogram to our Diocese. 

It is our ho e that this a'vareness will romnt 
you to continue your supnort. 

vb 

Sincerely, 

Stephen Karnbourian 
Executive Director 


